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Minute of the meeting of the Strathclyde Partnership for Transport Chair's 
Committee held on 22 December 2011 

 

 
Present  Councillors Jonathan Findlay (Chair), David Fagan and Denis McKenna. 
 
Attending  Valerie Davidson, Assistant Chief Executive (Business Support). 
 
 
 
1. Visit to Paris Metro 
 

The committee was advised that a visit to the Paris Metro, to meet with officials to discuss 
driverless trains , the suitability of platform screens and other matters in relation to 
Subway modernisation, was being planned for sometime in early January 2012 by the 
Assistant Chief Executive (Operations) and Director of Projects. 
 
After consideration and as a matter of urgency in view of the timescale involved, the 
committee 
 
(1) approved the attendance of the Chief Executive; and 
 
(2) noted that the estimated cost of the visit by the Chief Executive would be in the 

region of £90 for travel and £260 for accommodation. 
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